
General Meeting - United Methodist Women- Duke Memorial United Methodist Church - 11-05-90 

President Ann Marie Langford convened United Methodist rk>men at 11 :00 a.m. in the 
Bradshaw Room. She opened with group singing of "For the Beauty of the Earth". 
Mary Whanger gave the devotional, followed by a solo by Gretchen Rufty. 

Linda Wilson introduced our speaker, John Semingson, our Organi:st/Choir Director. 
His enthusiastic presentation described his plans for a great music program for the 
entire church. 

Business: 

Minutes of the October meeting were read and approved with the following correction: 
lunch was provided by Circle One for the October meeting. Treasurer Doris Bridges gave 
her report, reflecting a balance of $6,457.75 as of October 31, 1990. The Finance 
Committee will recommend to the Executive Committee that we allocate about $1000.00 
for special projects. 

Corresponding Secretary Ellen Dozier read a letter from Ann Wilson, thanking UMW 
for its participation in the "World Swnmit for Children". Ellen also had a note of 
thanks from Lynn Jam.es for the Food Lion tapes submitted by our group. 

Announcements: 

Church Women United will hold their meeting here on Friday, November 9th. UMWis 
responsible for light refreshments. 

A.sign-up sheet was circulated for commitments to provide refreshments for the joint 
Thanksgiving Service to be held on Wednesday evening, November 21. Temple Baptist and 
Immaculate Conception will join us here for the community service this year. 

Omar Fink asked for our support in buying greeting cards to lend support for a project 
in Zimbabwe. 

Juanita Stott from Methodist Retirement Home Circle called our attention to greeting 
cards for sale from that group. 

Betty Craig has received the appointment calendars. They are available fur sale today. 

Our church will have Advent luncheons and an Advent dinner in December. Volunteers are 
needed to set the tables. 

Amy Kellum from the Weekday School announced a Gift Fair and Book Sal e to be held on 
November 14 and 15. Proceeds will be used to purchase supplies. 

Ann Stallings reminded us of the dinner and square dance to be held on November 10. 
Advance tickets are available. 

Meeting adjourned at 12 noon. Ann Marie urged everyone to vote on November 6. 
Circle Three served a delicious lunch to approximately 60 members and guests. 

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary 
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